Dear House Health Commuttee Members.

My name is Randy Hauth, and | am a life long blind Oregonian, as well my father is a senior citizen here
in Oregon, who suffers from sever Macula degeneration and who utilizes prescription medicine
routinely, as do many of my fellow blind Oregonians.

That said, and without restating the need for the allowances proposed within HB 2935, that you have
already received, | wish to provide to you my support relevant to this important House Bill.

Thank you for your consideration as such.

Sincerely,
Randy Hauth



